
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
17 December 2024 
 
 
DOIA24/215 
 
Nic Lane 
fyi-request-29384-3ea59a0c@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
 
Tēnā koe Mr Lane 
 
I refer to your request received on 29 November 2024, which has been considered 
under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA). You requested a copy of Te Ara Reo, 
the Ministry’s Māori language plan. 
 
I have decided to release the plan, subject to individual names and the staff 
photograph on page 14 being withheld under section 9(2)(a) of the OIA, to protect 
the privacy of natural persons. Please find the document attached. 
 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please contact oia@mch.govt.nz. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available via 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
Glenis Philip-Barbara 
Pou Mataaho o Te Hononga - Deputy Secretary, Māori Crown Partnerships 
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